[bookmark: _GoBack]Update 6 – General update
Well, we should have been playing our first game of the season yesterday and today the men were due to lock horns with Vines Park! Instead of giving us time off for good behaviour, the government has increased our sentence by a further 3 weeks and there seems little to encourage an early return to normal.
There is not a lot to report this week, well in any event not a lot of good news. On Thursday I had to share the terrible news that Allan Hughes had passed away - all our thoughts are with Maureen and Frances at this difficult time. The next day I was at Redditch Crematorium for Dave Ellsmore’s funeral. It was a quiet but lovely service that reminded us of the way in which Dave had devoted so much of his time to caring for his mother and it was also clear that his love for bowls shone through...as did his love for the Blues......well no one's perfect!!!
The green is looking absolutely fantastic – it would be a shame for us to spoil it! However I’m sure we are all looking forward to the day when we can make it look not quite so perfect.
The response to our request for members to pay their subscriptions has been fantastic. You might remember that in our second update we set out our financial position in some detail. In that update we suggested that if we received all the subscriptions we were expecting we would receive circa £6,000. We have now received subscriptions amounting to £5,175 together with additional donations of £1,270. That means we have exceeded our optimistic forecast and now reached a total of £6,445. Thank you all!
Finally, I’ve attached last week's quiz answers together with another quiz – again something a little different. I hope you are all enjoying the frustration of the few answers you can’t get……and not cheating by searching the internet for answers.
I hear from lots of you that you are keeping in contact with each other so please keep up the good work and make sure we are all OK. Don’t forget, if anyone needs any practical help do let me know and we will do our best to sort something out for you.
Best wishes,
Paul
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